
DUMPING INVESTIGATION NO. 301 

ROD IN COILS  
EXPORTED FROM THE PEOPLE’S REPUBLIC OF CHINA 

RECORD OF MEETING WITH  
ONESTEEL MANUFACTURING PTY LTD 

Date: 20 January 2016 

Location: Anti-Dumping Commission  
Level 35, 55 Collins Street, Melbourne 

Attendees: Anti-Dumping Commission OneSteel Manufacturing Pty Ltd 

Christopher Hill  
Assistant Director, Operations 4 Manager Trade Development 

Christopher Walter 
Investigator, Operations 4 Trade Measures Manager 

Trade Development Officer 

Purpose of meeting: 

The purpose of the meeting was for OneSteel Manufacturing Pty Ltd (OneSteel) to understand the status 
and timing of statutory outcomes in Dumping Investigation No. 301. 

OneSteel expressed its expectation that if there were circumstances warranting the re-casting of the 
security rates published in the Preliminary Affirmative Determination issued 27 November 2015, then regard 
should be had to the use of securities based on fixed and variable rates.  Further, OneSteel submitted that 
any interim dumping duties (IDD) should be calculated in accordance with fixed and variable rates of duty.  
The attached presentation was supplied in support of its submission to the Commission 

OneSteel’s provided a copy of their view on the appropriate form of measure which is available in Non 
Confidential Attachment 1. 

OneSteel advised that they may be making further public submissions in relation to the market situation and 
external benchmarking of rod in coils. These submissions will be made in due course 

The Commission will confirmed the submissions will receive due consideration. 
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